club SIeno

Discovery Bay

11 October 2024

Photo Shooting for Halloween Party 2024

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that photo shooting will be carried out during
“Halloween Party 2024” at Club Siena on 25 October (Friday).

Photos shot during the event may be published in various media such as
the club websites and printed materials of DBRC and Club Siena.

Thank you for your attention.
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